
Board of Selectmen 

Nonpublic Session 

Monday, February 7
th

, 2011 

 

The Board entered into nonpublic session under RSA 91-A:3 II (d) and (c), by a roll call vote. 

The nonpublic session began at 9:00PM. 

AC Rendinaro briefly discussed a piece of property that is for sale, which was recommended to 

the Board.  The Board is not interested in the proposed property, as it is not feasible to build on it 

for the Town’s purposes. 

They also discussed an ongoing discussion they have been having with a property owner, 

interested in selling to the Town.  As the budget and warrant are finalized, they are tabling the 

issue.  They will revisit the possibility of this property in June.   

___ 

It has come to the attention of one of the Board members that there is an employee issue that AC 

Rendinaro will look into.   

A brief conversation ensued regarding another personnel matter that AC Rendinaro is currently 

dealing with. 

Motion to leave nonpublic at 9:38PM, made by Chair Jarvis, seconded by Selectmen 

Bickford. 3-0 

Any Other Business to discuss: 

Selectmen Bickford brought up the Attorney’s comments on the Town Warrant.  He referred to a 

letter dated May 27, 2010 from LGC.  AC Rendinaro will look into it. 

Motion to adjourn, made by Chair Jarvis, seconded by Selectmen March.  3-0 

Meeting adjourned at 9:42PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Alison Rendinaro 

 

 

 


